
 

 

At St James’ we know how important reading is to the personal and academic growth of our 
students. We believe it is incredibly important for students to feel inspired and eager to 
continue their reading journey from KS2, during their time with us and beyond.  
 
Therefore, we are thrilled to be able to offer every Year 7 student with the opportunity to 
select a free book of their choice from a range of carefully selected titles. This year we have 
teamed up with the Bookbuzz initiative from BookTrust, the UK’s largest children’s reading 
charity.  
 
Our Year 7 students will receive their free book during the autumn term and this will be the 
first of many opportunities to continue their reading journey with us at St James’.  
Further details about the initiative can be found by following this link:  
 
https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-we-do/programmes-and-campaigns/bookbuzz/  
 
We will also be sharing information about the book titles on offer on our Twitter page 
@StJamesCheadle over the coming weeks.  
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